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A great start to the kindergarten school year with our 7th grade Faith Partners and be-
coming a paleontologist in science! 

Dear Parishioners,  
 

The Save My Scholarship Coalition is calling on the Illi-
nois legislature to extend the Invest in Kids Act Tax 
Credit Scholarship Program. If the Illinois General As-
sembly fails to take action in 2023 to save the Invest in 
Kids Act Tax Credit Scholarship Program, then 9,500 
students from low-income families will lose their schol-
arships causing many to leave their best-fit school. 
 

St. Elizabeth alone has over 25 students that have quali-
fied for a scholarship - with what amounts close to 
$125K! We need to tell legislatures to keep this program! 
 

Please contact your legislatures and tell them how im-
portant this program is to our families and school com-
munity. You can go to www.SaveMyScholarship.com 
and click on the “Contact Your Legislator” button. An-
other way to get on P2A is to text the number “52886” 
with the message “RTS” to get signed up directly. Final-
ly, you can use/share this link https://p2a.co/gmqrehi. 
 

Time is running out - the vote takes place this fall when 
they are back in session, October 24th. Please help our 
school community and save this program. 
 

Dr. Kristine Hillmann, Principal 


